Lehrke, Teri
E

From: Rep.Doyle <Rep.Doyle@legis.wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 4:07 PM

To: Lehrke, Teri

Subject: RE: Resolution supporting Clean Energy Choice for Wisconsin

To the City of La Crosse Common Council,

Thank you for contacting me with your resolution calling on the State of Wisconsin to endorse Clean Energy Choice as
state policy. It is important to me to have good working relationships with members of our local government so | always
appreciate hearing from you.

As you mentioned in your resolution, Wisconsin would greatly benefit from legislation that allows third parties to own
energy generation located at customer locations without being regulated as a utility. In a time when our economy is
struggling to get back on track, we need to foster competition in the clean energy market. Now that the biennial budget
has passed, the Legislature will have the opportunity to debate important legislation like this. | hope that in the coming
months my colleagues and | on both sides of the aisle can work together to ensure that Wisconsin continues to move
towards sustainability.

Again, thank you for forwarding a copy of your resolution to me. As always, please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can
be of assistance on any state or legislative issue.

Sincerely,

STEVE DOYLE
State Representative
94™ Assembly District

State Representative Steve Doyle
94" Assembly District

124 North, State Capitol

PO Box 8952, Madison, W1 53708
(608) 266-0631

Rep.dovle@legis wi.gov
www.dovle.assembly.wi.gov

Click to "Like" Rep. Doyle on Facebook

From: Lehrke, Teri [mailto:Lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org])

Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 1:51 PM

To: 'govgeneral@wisconsin.gov'; Sen.Shilling; Rep.Billings; Rep.Doyle
Subject: Resolution supporting Clean Energy Choice for Wisconsin

Attached is a Resolution supporting Clean Energy Choice for Wisconsin, which was adopted by the Common Council of
the City of La Crosse on June 13, 2013. This is sent per direction of the Common Council.

Teri Lehrke, WCPC



City Clerk

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, WI 54601
Population 51,590
608-789-7556 (phone)
608-789-7552 (fax)

lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org
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